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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

On the 25th April a group of children went to BF Adventures.  The  
children participated in rock climbing and archery.  During rock climbing we felt  
nervous but also excited.  Once we started up the climbing wall, we realised it  
wasn’t that scary and we felt more adventurous and less nervous.  After lunch, we 
did archery, we practised for about 20 minutes and then played a game called bake a 
cake to see which team could get the most points.   

And that was about our amazing day at BF adventures!  It was great fun and we all 
conquered our fears. 

By Lexi and Ella 

 



2018/19 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Fri 3rd May—Half Price Book fair 

Mon 6th May—May Bank Holiday 

13th—16th May—Year 6 SATs week 

Mon 20th May—Y6 Skern Lodge meeting @ 3.30pm 

Thurs 23rd May—Polling Day –BBeebies closed 

27th—31st May—May Half Term 

Fri 7th June—INSET Day 

Mon 17th June—Y3 Minack Theatre Trip 

17th—21st June—Whole School Science Week 

Mon 24th June—BB Sports Day—1.30pm 

RESIDENTIAL DATES 

9th & 10th May—Y3 Eden Residential Trip 

22nd & 23rd May—Y5 Activity Days 

28th June—1st July—Y6 Skern Lodge Trip 

22nd—24th July—Y4 Porthpean Trip 

 

 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 94.58% 0 Pelicans 95.71% 1 

Little Fish 95.41% 0 Angels 98.52% 1 

Little Lambs 96.19% 1 Faith 97.14% 0 

Peacocks 97.45% 0 Hope 99.05% 3 

Phoenix 98.47% 0       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

WELCOME! 

We welcome a new teacher to our school this week.  Mr Gimenez will be teaching in  

Phoenix class this term. 

Parents of children in Phoenix class are invited to meet Mr Gimenez on Thursday, 2nd May after 

school.  This will be a chance to for Mr G to get to know some of you and ‘put faces to names’!  He 

will not be able to talk in great depth about individual children on this occasion. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 



Imerys Clay Trail Fun Run—Sunday 19th May—10.30am 

This one mile race forms part of the Imerys Clay Trail Marathon and Half Marathon, 
which is now in it’s eighth year and is organised by St Austell Running Club, Imerys and 
Cornwall College, St Austell.  It starts at 10.30am and takes place around the grounds of Cornwall 
College, St Austell.   

The cost to enter is £3.00 and every participant will receive a medal for their efforts.  There will 
be trophies for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd girl and boy. 

Entry forms can be found in the school office or you can visitwww.imerystrailmarathon.co.uk 

If you require any other information please contact Becky James on becky.james@eco-bos.com 

Sun Safety 

We love to get outside whenever we can 
and as we are have experienced some 
sunny weather recently, please can we remind you 
to ensure that your child has suncream applied   
prior to coming to school and / or it is supplied 
for them to apply themselves during the day.  
Please also ensure children are provided with sun 
hats.  

 




